
 

PARC General Meeting  

September 6, 2017. 

 

 

 

President Joe Peterson K6JPE called the meeting to order at 19:31, 

and led the pledge. 

 

Visitors: Tony K5TZ (Rancho Bernardo), Mona KM6GTO (Poway), Don WB8YTJ (Carlsbad),  Jim 

W6TQS (Carlsbad). 

New Ham: (none) 

Upgrades:  (none) 

 

Committee/Chair Reports: 

Repeater Site/Tech Report – Mark KF6WTN reported that nothing has changed. All repeaters 

(except 6M) are now digital. 

Membership – Glen AI6RR reported total membership is currently 225. 

Treasurer – Tom W0NI mentioned that he is available to receive any dues money. 

 

Announcements: 

Amazon Smile: When you sign up, ½% of your purchase goes to the club. More than $200 

already received. 

Silent Keys: Roger K6EQ & Vinton W6PSC  

PARC Auction: October 2 (next General Meeting). New rules: Lots will begin at $10 (no 

longer $1), and (to reduce paperwork) any personal profit under $10 will be considered a 

donation to the club. 

Club Picnic: Saturday, September 30
th

, at San Diegito Park, area 4. 11am – 4pm. 

W4DXCC: DX & Contest Convention, Pigeon Forge, TN – Sept 21-22 

Maker Faire: October 7
th

 - We are partnering a booth with DEFCON group. 

Upcoming Programs: Nov-Howard White, Dec-Elections & Holiday party. 

 

Goodie Table – Joe K6JPE highlighted items.  

 

Program: Dennis Vernacchia presented “MARS Calling from Vietnam.” 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 21:15. 

 

Submitted by 

Sandy KK6EED  


